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Thursday, 14 April 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers and Friends 

 

FOMS would like to thank you all for your help and support at their Easter Fayre.   

It was a resounding success and every one said how much they enjoyed it. 

 

With your help we made an astonishing £350.00 !! THANK YOU 

everyone. 

 

As you may know we are raising funds for some Techno Lego to 

help with key stage 2 curriculum and I am 

sure that it will be put to excellent use.  

 

Our next meeting is to be held in class 4 on Tuesday 26
th

 April 

at 6pm everyone is welcome to come and see what we are about we are a 

friendly bunch and the meetings only last 1hr so do try and come to our meeting.   

 

We have said it before but we cannot run events without your help and 

support and to let you know that every parent/carer with a child in this 

school is automatically a member.  

 

Our aim is to raise funds so that we can go on helping the children and 

teaching staff. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Elizabeth Alderson 

Chairperson 

 
 


